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23rd November 2023 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

Christmas Fair 

We have decided that we won’t be hosting a Christmas Fair this year in school but will instead 

concentrate all our efforts on having a ‘Super Summer Fair’ each year.  

 

We will however be starting our Christmas Jumper Swap Shop this year (Thursday 30th November) 

with plans for this to continue each year. We will also be having a Christmas Cake Sale this year – 

more details will follow shortly.  

 

In preparation for our ‘Super Summer Fair’ we would like to ask our parents/guardians to donate 

any unwanted or duplicate gifts after Christmas this year for us in preparation. Please send these 

into school when we return to school in January so that we can store these ready for our Summer 

Fair next year. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Williams    Mrs Young 

Headteacher    Deputy Headteacher  

 

 

 


